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December 20, 2010

Mr. Keith McConnell, Deputy Director
Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852-2738

RE: November 23, 2010 Order Approving Indirect Change of Control of U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Licenses from Uranium One, Inc. to State Atomic Energy Corporation Rosatom

* License SUA-1341, Irigaray / Christensen Ranch (Docket No. 40-8502)
* License SUA-1596, Moore Ranch Project (Docket No. 40-9073)
* License 49-29384-01, Uranium One Americas, Inc. (Docket No. 30-38260)

Dear Mr. McConnell:

The above referenced Order dated November 23, 2010 for the above referenced licenses requires that
the Deputy Director, Decommissioning and Uranium Recovery Licensing Directorate be notified in
writing prior to the closing of the described transaction. By letter dated November 24, 2010 Uranium
One notified the NRC that the parties had commenced the initial stage of closing. Please accept this
letter as notification that the parties will complete the second and final stage of closing for the
transaction on Monday, December 27, 2010.

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact me at (307) 234-8235 ext. 333.

Sinc ey,

onnL. Wichers
Senior Vice President, ISR Operations

cc: Ron Linton, NRC Project Manager SUA-1341
Doug Mandeville, NRC Project Manager SUA-1596
Mark Rogaczewski (WDEQ - District III)
Don McKenzie (WDEQ - Cheyenne)
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